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Ms. O’Connell Principal’s Report
-CCCES will receive school recognition funds for being an A school
            ~Funds are evenly distributed
-CCE is currently in the accreditation process
-The Behavior Unit is growing-CCE is hosting an upcoming parent welcome meeting (we will introduce parents to the Second Step Program)
-Raise Craze was a huge success.  Money raised will be used for a marquis sign.
-Focus continues to be on pushing reading for students, and continuing with 25 book challenge.

Any questions or concerns for the good of the group?

Motion to adjourn meeting at 3:13

Next meeting on December 13th at 3:05





